
EDITORIAL 

CHANGE CAN BE A GOOD THING. Vacations rest the mind and refresh 
the body with different surroundings, less arduous occupations. 
Yearly we marvel at the beauty of the seasonal changes. And a 

familiar object which appears in a new guise reawakens our interest: 
a dab of bright, fresh paint on the old wicker chair makes it again an 
enticing bit of furniture. 

So we would like to direct your attention to some changes in this 
issue of Dominicana. First, we have a new cover design. Along with 
this, we have renovated the type face and layout of our magazine to 
make it more attractive and readable. Each future issue will contain a 
color change for the cover. The articles will continue to follow the 
plan presented in the spring issue: an attempt to state, with imagina­
tion and clarity, St. Thomas' theological and philosophical ,teachings 
in relation to modern problems. 

With this issue we begin a policy of publishing lengthy reviews 
of a selected number of recent and more important books. These re­
views will be indexed in the table of contents. The book review section 
will continue to review many other books which we think will interest 
the readers of Dominicana. 

It is not a question of change for its own sake. Our purpose is to 
make Dominicana a more perfect and readable publication and, in so 
doing, we hope more effectively to convey to you the thought of our 
Brother Thomas. 

The Editors 


